
Update for Pewsey Area Board   

 

 

Update from 
 

Woodborough Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

12 November 2012 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• New Path for Children and Parents from the Social Club Car Park to Broad Street – 
construction is now underway – Broad Street entry/exit point being completed in 
conjunction with Highways – proposed opening date is 8 November – possible 
attendance/opening by the Bishop of Salisbury 

 

 

• Potential privacy issue for two residents in Smithy Lane caused by new path – 
additional hedge planting being investigated by the parish council in conjunction with 
those residents 

 

 

• Potential speeding issue in Smithy Lane has been raised by residents (possibly in 
relation to the new path) – the parish council has not yet been approached by those 
residents – Area Board Manager is investigating the viability of carrying out a speed 
survey 

 

 

• Parish Council is working with the School on the latter’s TAOSJ bid, which has received 
a recommendation (with possible conditions) to proceed to the next stage of funding 

 

• Parish Council has commissioned, and recently received, an independent report on 
Road Safety in the village (and specifically in the area of the school) that has been  
made publicly available to all parties concerned 
 

• Woodborough Road Safety Group – is active with the parish council in the development 
of the Neighbourhood Plan. Woodborough is one of seven villages having registered an 
‘interest’ in being part of the Pewsey Neighbourhood Development Plan 

 

 
 


